
Early Learning Community Connection 

Numeracy
Join Kathy Conlin, SD5 District Numeracy Teacher and Laura-Lee Phillips District Principal of Early
Learning, to learn how and why math instruction has shifted and how you can support your child with this
shift at home. The evening will focus on research, practical strategies, and growth mindset messaging.

Coffee and treats will be provided!

Who should attend:

Pre-Kindergarten Parents and Caregivers
ECE Educators
Child Care Providers 

*space is limited, please register 

 

for more information email
carlene.lochrie@sd5.bc.ca
kathy.conlin@sd5.bc.ca

laura-lee.phillips@sd5.bc.ca

TM ROBERTS ELEMENTARY SCHOOL LIBRARY 

February 27th, 2024

6:00 - 7:00 pm

10 Wattsville Rd., Cranbrook BC


